
MAY THE LORD  
GIVE YOU PEACE!
I extend my heartfelt 
and humble 
congratulations to you for 
surpassing your goal for the 
Diocesan Annual Appeal. This year 
has been anything but routine; 
life has changed. Our community 
is experiencing the adverse effects 
of this pandemic and the efforts 
to subdue it.  However, His Church 
remains, and it provides because 
the Church is you and me. Your 
sacrificial gifts awaken hope, a hope 
that uplifts and inspires people to 
seek Christ now and into the future.

Again Congratulations! May God 
continue to bless abundantly the 
charitable and good works you do!

Bishop William P. Callahan 
Servant of God, Fr. Joseph Walijewski pray for us!
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